
 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You may recall that I sent out a form some weeks ago regarding the required change in length of the 
school day. At the Governors' Meeting recently the governors considered the majority votes on these 
two options by both staff and parents, and as a result have chosen to add 5 minutes to either end of 
the school day starting from September 2024. 
 
From September our school day with run from 8.50am until 3.20pm.  
 
In the mornings, the gate will be open from 8.40am until 8.50am. Any children arriving after 8.50am 
will need to be taken in through the main entrance and signed in as late on our signing in screen.  
 
In the afternoons, the gate will be open from 3.15pm until 3.25pm. Any parents or carers arriving after 
3.25pm will need to collect their children from the main entrance and signed them out as late on our 
signing in screen.  
 
If you do have any questions please do come and ask. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs M. Ashley 
Head Teacher. 
 

 


